
Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
Thank you for being proactive and thinking toward our future instead of stagnating in the old and easy. 
Much appreciated! 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Robin Gianakopoulo   
5437 River Forest Rd  
Dublin, OH 43017  
rgianakopoulos@gmail.com  
(614) 793-2966  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:rgianakopoulos@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Roger Hampshire   
2550 McDonald Rd SW  
Lancaster, OH 43130  
drinklefarms@yahoo.com  
(740) 243-5540  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
amanda mason   
1601 W 5th Ave  
Columbus, OH 43212  
amanda77kr+action@gmail.com  
(614) 555-1212  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
A Doran   
42 1/2 E winter St  
Delaware, OH 43015  
amdoran17@gmail.com  
(614) 516-1906  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
James Cooper   
75 Pinetree Dr  
Granville, OH 43023  
cooperjw13@gmail.com  
(740) 587-1307  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lauren Wade   
210 McPherson Ave  
Ironton, OH 45638  
lwade5309@gmail.com  
(740) 646-9558  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:lwade5309@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jillian Prusa   
1155 Edgehill Rd  
Columbus, OH 43212  
jillian.prusa@gmail.com  
(216) 265-9677  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
This proposal is like a breath of fresh air.  It will definitely be the start of "fresher air" in Ohio.  Thank 
you! 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Johanna Meara   
1309 Durness Ct  
Columbus, OH 43235  
jymeara@columbus.rr.com  
(614) 430-9127  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jymeara@columbus.rr.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Beverly Kubachka   
450 Old US Highway 33  
Shade, OH 45776  
bev.kubachka@gmail.com  
(740) 696-1148  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dawn West   
316 Sherwood Frst E  
Columbus, OH 43228  
dawngrrrl@gmail.com  
(614) 500-7154  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:dawngrrrl@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
Thanks for supporting alternative energy! I hope to see more work like this in the future 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Grace Eder   
5085 Dalmeny Ct  
Columbus, OH 43220  
gmeder324@gmail.com  
(734) 355-6190  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ann Blombach   
98 Brevoort Rd  
Columbus, OH 43214  
ann@macgamut.com  
(614) 263-5321  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ann@macgamut.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Leigh Oaks   
905 Portage Rd Apt 212  
Wooster, OH 44691  
leighdruidess@hotmail.com  
(330) 201-0436  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:leighdruidess@hotmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
James Miller   
901 Rathburn Rd  
Wooster, OH 44691  
jbmilleresq@yahoo.com  
(216) 835-3490  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jbmilleresq@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Joe Terzic   
337 Bellflower Ave NW  
Canton, OH 44708  
joedrawsit@gmail.com  
(856) 853-9957  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:joedrawsit@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
All of our future's depend on better stewardship of the earth. 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Eileen Hammar   
3897 Easton Way  
Columbus, OH 43219  
ekhammar@me.com  
(614) 246-0207  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ekhammar@me.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sara Larmour   
33 tibet  
Columbus, OH 43202  
saralarmour@yahoo.com  
(614) 327-8315  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:saralarmour@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Noreen And Jeff Print   
5872 Lakeview Dr  
Hilliard, OH 43026  
jeffnbeanie@wowway.com  
(614) 219-2158  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jeffnbeanie@wowway.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jeffrey Tilton   
31 Meadow View Ct  
Powell, OH 43065  
tilton@insight.rr.com  
(614) 486-2166  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:tilton@insight.rr.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Brandon Okone   
6022 Woodshire Dr  
Westerville, OH 43081  
brandon@jsbrowncompany.com  
(614) 581-5337  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:brandon@jsbrowncompany.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
John Anderson   
6025 Nicholas Glen  
Columbus, OH 43213  
jcanderson001@gmail.com  
(614) 406-9475  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jcanderson001@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Myron Kaliski   
1027 Grandview Ave  
Columbus, OH 43212  
mkmkaliski@gmail.com  
(614) 486-1031  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 

sender information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mkmkaliski@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Julia Johnson   
2245 Bristol Rd  
Columbus, OH 43221  
juliaejohnson@yahoo.com  
(614) 459-3652  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:juliaejohnson@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
 I have been visiting Appalachian communities in south eastern Ohio for the past 28 years and see how 
your investment in clean energy can greatly help the people living there!  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Tim Kreps   
10185 Juliana Cir  
Powell, OH 43065  
t.kreps1@gmail.com  
(419) 290-4391  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:t.kreps1@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Robert Weingart   
1888 Jewett Rd  
Powell, OH 43065  
rowbair386@hotmail.com  
(614) 885-1838  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:rowbair386@hotmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I love driving my Toyota Prius, and would like to upgrade to an electric vehicle as soon as it is practical to 
do so.  Thanks, AEP! 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Suzanna Feitler   
5912 Springlake Rd NW  
Canton, OH 44718  
zhf@earthlink.net  
(216) 509-7929  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:zhf@earthlink.net


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Barbara Sue Scholl   
727 E 5th Ave  
Lancaster, OH 43130  
spirit_guide1252@hotmail.com  
(740) 654-7491  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:spirit_guide1252@hotmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Elizabeth Fannin   
1226 Highland St  
Columbus, OH 43201  
efannin@columbus.rr.com  
(614) 294-1171  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:efannin@columbus.rr.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kimberly Lowe   
612 Sycamore Mill Dr  
Columbus, OH 43230  
lowe15@yahoo.com  
(614) 471-5588  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:lowe15@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Marie Smith   
7111 Frank Ave NW  
North Canton, OH 44720  
mes@neo.rr.com  
(330) 499-6626  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mes@neo.rr.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Russell Smith   
5701 Babbitt Rd  
New Albany, OH 43054  
rsmith2400@aol.com  
(614) 855-2417  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:rsmith2400@aol.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
James Nelson   
234 N Crown Hill Rd  
Orrville, OH 44667  
janls@zoominternet.net  
(330) 635-7709  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:janls@zoominternet.net


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Brendan Hurst   
3731 Mountview Rd  
Columbus, OH 43220  
bhurst8677@yahoo.com  
(614) 208-9679  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:bhurst8677@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Katherine Burkman   
2990 Shadywood Rd  
Columbus, OH 43221  
katherineburkman@gmail.com  
(614) 457-6580  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:katherineburkman@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sean Browning   
1660 E Lakeview Ave  
Columbus, OH 43224  
s.browning73@gmail.com  
(614) 268-5663  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:s.browning73@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kristin Huntoon   
43 Winner Ave  
Columbus, OH 43203  
kristin.huntoon@gmail.com  
(517) 256-8070  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:kristin.huntoon@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
This is such a great idea.  The hope is for utility companies and oil industrials to move forward by 
choosing to develop 100% clean energy companies with the same people, and more.  Thanks for this 
help to compete against China, too.  Columbus is way ahead now.  Good job! 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Elizabeth Stackel   
3978 Karl Rd Apt 16  
Columbus, OH 43224  
estackel@att.net  
(614) 914-8131  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 

sender information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:estackel@att.net


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Liliana Fiorini   
308 W Main St  
Alliance, OH 44601  
lilianaclaudia68@gmail.com  
(239) 764-8355  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:lilianaclaudia68@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
Can't wait to buy my first electric car! 
Thanks for making this possible. 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Roberta Penn   
369 Wetmore Rd  
Columbus, OH 43214  
bjpjfinn@yahoo.com  
(614) 570-2491  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:bjpjfinn@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kenneth Easter   
1112 Williams Rd # 22  
Piketon, OH 45661  
kenneth.easter1208@gmail.com  
(740) 785-0253  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:kenneth.easter1208@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Shawn Shumaker   
120 Shepard St  
Columbus, OH 43230  
shumaker.shawn@gmail.com  
(614) 285-4034  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:shumaker.shawn@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
Thank you helping the air we are breathing.  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Janice Waldron   
6830 Lancaster Circleville Rd SW  
Lancaster, OH 43130  
januswaldron@yahoo.com  
(217) 721-8208  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:januswaldron@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
S. A. Linden   
904 Norris Dr  
Columbus, OH 43224  
linden333@zoho.com  
(614) 262-3092  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:linden333@zoho.com


 

Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Aj Gerber   
746 Thurber Dr W  
Columbus, OH 43215  
gerber.127@osu.edu  
(614) 292-2502  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:gerber.127@osu.edu


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kenneth Winstel   
1765 E Cooke Rd  
Columbus, OH 43224  
k.winstel258@gmail.com  
(614) 795-7109  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:k.winstel258@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Matthew Dickinson   
1722 Doone Rd  
Columbus, OH 43221  
matthew.dickinson@sbcglobal.net  
(352) 335-8370  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:matthew.dickinson@sbcglobal.net


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Joan Chryst   
8084 Farm Crossing Cir  
Powell, OH 43065  
joanmchryst@yahoo.com  
(740) 881-2146  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:joanmchryst@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lorraine Cathala   
4750 Elliott Rd  
Hilliard, OH 43026  
cathalal@yahoo.com  
(614) 527-2273  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:cathalal@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Teresa Roach   
7761 Tree Lake Blvd  
Powell, OH 43065  
animallover4424@sbcglobal.net  
(614) 804-0659  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:animallover4424@sbcglobal.net


 

Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
Thank you for supporting Columbus's Smart Cities plan to increase access to electric vehicle charging 
options across the AEP area.  This is an innovative effort, and the kind of investment that we need.  
Good job. 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alice Gosztyla   
7385 Lee Rd  
Westerville, OH 43081  
gosztyla.alice@gmail.com  
(614) 882-7492  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:gosztyla.alice@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Pamela Cramer   
PO Box 9705  
Canton, OH 44711  
pamelasbgb@yahoo.com  
(330) 493-4983  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pamelasbgb@yahoo.com


 

Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Myron Mohr   
408 1/2 W Main St  
Van Wert, OH 45891  
mgmohr1@yahoo.com  
(419) 605-6146  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mgmohr1@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jonathan Jager   
24301 Brown Rd  
South Bloomingville, OH 43152  
jon.jager@ymail.com  
(740) 332-3231  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jon.jager@ymail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Billie Lyon   
2106 Indiana Ave  
Columbus, OH 43201  
billieblyon@hotmail.com  
(614) 294-6854  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:billieblyon@hotmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Pelayo Montoto   
160 Brighton Rd  
Columbus, OH 43202  
psmontoto@hotmail.com  
(614) 900-5407  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:psmontoto@hotmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Genevieve Mary Szuba   
6236 McNaughten Place Ln  
Columbus, OH 43213  
genevieve_szuba@hotmail.com  
(614) 501-8232  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:genevieve_szuba@hotmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Uriah Hammock   
7516 Bunker Ridge Ct  
Blacklick, OH 43004  
uhammock@gmail.com  
(614) 772-4422  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:uhammock@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mary Cannon   
343 Southwood Ave  
Columbus, OH 43207  
mecannon343@att.net  
(614) 555-5555  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mecannon343@att.net


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Richard Friesenhengst   
1192 Billie Dr  
Columbus, OH 43227  
friesrc@yahoo.com  
(614) 626-3565  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:friesrc@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I SUPPORT renewable energy!! 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Gina Bates   
40 South St  
Apple Creek, OH 44606  
star3609@aol.com  
(330) 698-6195  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:star3609@aol.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Robert Kyle   
1161 Riva Ridge Blvd  
Gahanna, OH 43230  
rkyle@wideopenwest.com  
(614) 855-1600  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:rkyle@wideopenwest.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dan Struble   
512 E Weber Rd  
Columbus, OH 43202  
dhstruble.l@gmail.com  
(614) 268-0951  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:dhstruble.l@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Wendy Worth   
4208 Windsor Bridge Pl  
New Albany, OH 43054  
wendyworth2015@gmail.com  
(614) 962-0661  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:wendyworth2015@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ryan F. Stander   
5446 Steeplechase Ln  
Westerville, OH 43081  
standerryan@yahoo.com  
(614) 378-1443  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:standerryan@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
As the Great Lakes Basin will be the biggest beneficiaries of the unfortunate effects of climate change, 
our communities, organizations, and businesses need to adapt to the reverse migration that will be 
happening as people move from the coasts to the inland Riviera Ohio.  Let's go 100% green so that we 
attract the best and the brightest with our clean water, clean air, and premier sustainable lifestyle! 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dee Dee Giese   
1120 N Bever St  
Wooster, OH 44691  
deedee.giese@gmail.com  
(330) 288-0555  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:deedee.giese@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Barbara Cartwright   
19 Fairview Ave  
Glouster, OH 45732  
bacnaturelover@gmail.com  
(740) 767-2697  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:bacnaturelover@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sally Hinshaw   
1573 Kirkley Rd  
Columbus, OH 43221  
sphinshaw@twc.com  
(614) 457-6698  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:sphinshaw@twc.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
David Rouse   
6297 Lafayette Rd  
Granville, OH 43023  
dmrouse@windstream.net  
(740) 587-2379  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:dmrouse@windstream.net


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Laurie Millette   
5718 Kentland Ave  
Portsmouth, OH 45662  
nobluefood@gmail.com  
(740) 776-6393  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:nobluefood@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jeff Evans   
867 Overlook Dr  
Wintersville, OH 43953  
jrevans3@gmail.com  
(202) 456-1111  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jrevans3@gmail.com


 

Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
John Brewer   
409 Aurora St  
Marietta, OH 45750  
brwrj1@msn.com  
(740) 434-5509  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:brwrj1@msn.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Karen Eliot   
47 Leland Ave  
Columbus, OH 43214  
keliot614@gmail.com  
(614) 578-8441  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:keliot614@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rich Rastetter   
5343 Castle Pnes  
Columbus, OH 43235  
rich.rastetter@gmail.com  
(614) 457-2433  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:rich.rastetter@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jeremy Hollingshead   
9991 Four Mile Rd  
Jackson, OH 45640  
jhollingshead@tlsohio.edu  
(740) 286-3711  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jhollingshead@tlsohio.edu


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Frank Thacker   
206 McPherson Ave  
Ironton, OH 45638  
thackerdon1947@yahoo.com  
(740) 533-7832  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:thackerdon1947@yahoo.com


 

Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
on behalf of my seven-year-old daughter and all the children in Ohio, thank you for taking action.  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Eric Eye   
213 Glenwood St SW  
North Canton, OH 44720  
ericweye66@yahoo.com  
(330) 966-3863  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ericweye66@yahoo.com


 

Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deanna Clinger   
5133 Phillips Run  
Canal Winchester, OH 43110  
dmt8664@aol.com  
(614) 595-4242  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:dmt8664@aol.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
Bravo, let's keep working for a cleaner future. 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jude Francis   
5315 Glenhill Ave NE  
Canton, OH 44705  
judeposta@gmail.com  
(330) 546-7105  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:judeposta@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
David Stone   
915 S Front St  
Columbus, OH 43206  
elliottreporting@gmail.com  
(614) 445-6300  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:elliottreporting@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
David Melcer   
8596 Swisher Creek Xing  
New Albany, OH 43054  
dmel@sprintmail.com  
(614) 656-7128  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:dmel@sprintmail.com


 

Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Stacy Gounaris   
4374 Cambry Ln  
Dublin, OH 43016  
stacygounaris@hotmail.com  
(614) 732-6373  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:stacygounaris@hotmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Maria Cueto   
1350 Neil Ave  
Columbus, OH 43201  
macueto@gmail.com  
(347) 237-3337  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:macueto@gmail.com


 

Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jane Aster   
214 Charleston Ave  
Columbus, OH 43214  
jaster9355@gmail.com  
(614) 885-2825  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jaster9355@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Tom Kisor   
653 Founders Ridge Dr  
Gahanna, OH 43230  
tomkisor@aol.com  
(614) 475-6263  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:tomkisor@aol.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Brian Erickson   
335 E Longview Ave  
Columbus, OH 43202  
brian_erickson@hotmail.com  
(614) 226-5115  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:brian_erickson@hotmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alistair Bradley   
3243 Prairie Gardens Dr  
Hilliard, OH 43026  
albradley@sbcglobal.net  
(614) 850-0955  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:albradley@sbcglobal.net


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Stephanie Bissell   
3330 Erie Ave NW  
Massillon, OH 44646  
biss7@hotmail.com  
(330) 494-5335  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:biss7@hotmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jaice Cooperrider   
7123 Boundaries Rd  
Thornville, OH 43076  
cooperrider.19@osu.edu  
(740) 616-2652  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:cooperrider.19@osu.edu


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
Thank you for all your efforts to make Ohio the leader in this endeavor . We r so very proud of to b an 
Ohioan!! Clean Air here we come!! 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Betty Chan   
2127 Common Bent Dr  
Sunbury, OH 43074  
betty44143@yahoo.com  
(999) 999-9999  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:betty44143@yahoo.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
John Spitale   
1141 Hooverview Dr  
Westerville, OH 43082  
spitalja@gmail.com  
(614) 259-8699  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:spitalja@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Stephen Sedlak   
PO Box 422  
Canal Winchester, OH 43110  
sedlakoh@aol.com  
(740) 974-8965  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:sedlakoh@aol.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ethan Roush   
7439 Heigle Rd SW  
Amanda, OH 43102  
eroush25@hotmail.com  
(740) 601-1926  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:eroush25@hotmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Leroy Hushak   
238 Halligan Ave  
Worthington, OH 43085  
hushak.1@osu.edu  
(614) 846-2919  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:hushak.1@osu.edu


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
James Sisson   
6755 Heverlo Rd  
Sunbury, OH 43074  
jimbsisson@gmail.com  
(740) 524-0465  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jimbsisson@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Michael Wildermuth   
3801 Linfield Ln  
Lima, OH 45806  
wildermuth@alum.mit.edu  
(419) 992-1234  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:wildermuth@alum.mit.edu


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I believe passionately that local initiatives must counteract the gross deregulation that is happening 
under the current national regime.  Ohio needs its own clean energy policy.  Please work to make Ohio a 
leader in this campaign! 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Katherine Borland   
95 Orchard Ln  
Columbus, OH 43214  
borland.19@osu.edu  
(740) 973-9486  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:borland.19@osu.edu


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Gordon Belcher   
270 Hermitage Rd  
Gahanna, OH 43230  
afscmewv@aol.com  
(614) 471-5165  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:afscmewv@aol.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Andi Decenzo   
1922 Baldridge Rd  
Columbus, OH 43221  
andi.decenzo@gmail.com  
(614) 306-8891  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:andi.decenzo@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Elisabeth Hartman   
PO Box 3146  
Zanesville, OH 43702  
evhartman@outlook.com  
(740) 319-7415  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:evhartman@outlook.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Danielle Johnson   
314 Chase Rd  
Columbus, OH 43214  
d.leigh.johnson@gmail.com  
(614) 787-7603  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:d.leigh.johnson@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Valerie Pitaluga   
801 Polaris Pkwy Apt 110  
Columbus, OH 43240  
vpitaluga1@gmail.com  
(786) 395-3613  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:vpitaluga1@gmail.com


 

Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Gay Dalzell   
8076 State Route 329  
Stewart, OH 45778  
gaydalzell@gmail.com  
(740) 662-2474  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:gaydalzell@gmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Daniel Seiple   
1933 Wynstone Cir NE  
North Canton, OH 44720  
danbev22@neo.rr.com  
(330) 305-9417  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:danbev22@neo.rr.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Meredith Needham   
815 Burg St  
Granville, OH 43023  
pianohag@hotmail.com  
(740) 587-3435  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:pianohag@hotmail.com


Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
Keep Ohio green for my children! 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Bernard Kohler   
1109 Ravine Ridge Dr  
Columbus, OH 43085  
bern.kohler@gmail.com  
(406) 539-1064  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
It's important that companies are ethical and HUMANE to the environment and surrounding wildlife and 
clean energy is the only way to go! 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Nancy Dollard   
11255 Cottingham Cir NW  
Uniontown, OH 44685  
liberalnancyinoh@yahoo.com  
(330) 266-1495  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
Electric cars, wind turbines, recycling and other environmentally friendly and cost efficient sources of 
energy are our future. 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Wendy Jorgensen   
182 Oakland Park Ave  
Columbus, OH 43214  
jorgensenwaj@gmail.com  
(614) 316-6571  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Michelle Isroff   
2650 E Livingston Ave  
Bexley, OH 43209  
misroff@bigredrooster.com  
(614) 477-8622  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:misroff@bigredrooster.com


 

Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Steven Skal   
630 Churchill Ave Unit D  
Columbus, OH 43214  
sskal@aol.com  
(614) 459-7861  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I am so glad that PUCO has the foresight to support this electric car experiment in light of the current 
upheaval of our environment and decisions made by the EPA.  This is a very positive step and for that I 
thank you!!! 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
C. Mendel   
489 Piedmont Rd  
Columbus, OH 43214  
987camc@gmail.com  
(614) 974-5612  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kristin Maynard   
272 Glenn Dr SW  
Pataskala, OH 43062  
m_kristin@msn.com  
(614) 352-9152  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Bill Oberjohn   
3645 Rambo Ave  
Alliance, OH 44601  
bill.oberjohn@gmail.com  
(330) 821-0409  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Becky Jovingo   
147 Fawcett Ct NW  
Canton, OH 44708  
newt599@yahoo.com  
(330) 454-9757  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jan Hall   
995 Ravine Ridge Dr  
Worthington, OH 43085  
j29hall@gmail.com  
(614) 436-6629  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Pat Pollard   
5687 westlake dr  
Galloway, OH 43119  
pppollard7@aol.com  
(614) 875-6625  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Josh Nunez   
6579 Arborg Ct  
Dublin, OH 43017  
nunezj12@hotmail.com  
(614) 517-4025  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
  At present I drive a hybrid and in the future I would greatly buy an all electric model... especiallly IF 
Ohio can transition to non-carbon generation of electricity! 
 
Whit 
Chillicothe 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Warren Whitaker   
424 Clearview Rd  
Chillicothe, OH 45601  
evoeco@roadrunner.com  
(740) 775-4752  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Cynthia Bishop   
15429 Township Highway 44  
Wharton, OH 43359  
jedi_cindy@hotmail.com  
(429) 458-3058  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Constance Stephens   
6425 S Sunbury Rd  
Westerville, OH 43081  
grancon2@aol.com  
(614) 899-6249  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Earl Grove   
128 3rd St W  
East Canton, OH 44730  
egrove06@gmail.com  
(330) 312-2311  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Judith Nethers   
554 Partridge Rd  
Heath, OH 43056  
judynethers@hotmail.com  
(740) 641-4203  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Diane Hert   
6563 Ethel St NW  
Canton, OH 44718  
tdhert3654@gmail.com  
(330) 904-4689  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Judy Smucker   
73 Elmwood Pl  
Athens, OH 45701  
judykay5@gmail.com  
(740) 818-8444  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rebecca Garrett   
4105 Platte Ave  
Groveport, OH 43125  
rebecca.garrett57@gmail.com  
(555) 555-5555  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
Important to protect net metering and DG resources 
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Richard Downs   
4174 Loudon St  
Granville, OH 43023  
r.downs@hotmail.com  
(740) 587-1341  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Patricia Guevara   
43 Donald Ross Dr  
Granville, OH 43023  
paguevara43@gmail.com  
(740) 587-7801  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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Dear Ohio PUCO,  
 
I support the Commission's approval of case 16-1835. 
 
I am pleased with and support AEP's plans to increase electric vehicle infrastructure, create a new micro-
grid pilot project, and their commitment to finding ways to best fund and develop new clean energy 
projects. These are the sort of forward-thinking proposals Ohio needs more of and I'm pleased AEP has 
taken the initiative. 
 
I am also eagerly awaiting, and support, AEP's forthcoming filing on their Appalachian solar initiative. 
This initiative aims to attract significant clean energy investments to Ohio's Appalachian communities at 
sufficient scale to attract high-tech, job-creating manufacturers in the solar supply chain. 
 
It is my hope the PUCO will continue to support plans like what AEP has crafted that prioritize clean 
energy development and additional forward-thinking proposals.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
First_ohio Last_ohio   
131 N High St Ste 605  
Columbus, OH 43215  
test+ohio@sierraclub.org  
(808) 393-9939  
 
This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the 
sender information. 
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